
TOWN of LYNNFIELD

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Board of Selectmen will hold a
public hearing on Monday, June 12,
2017 at 7:15 p.m. in the Hearing Room,
Town Hall, 55 Summer Street, to con-
sider a proposal to name said room
the H. Joseph Maney Hearing Room.
All persons are invited to attend.

James M. Boudreau
Town Administrator
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